1938 - 2023

The Financial Services Commission
mourns the passing of its former
Board Chairman, Sir Frank Alleyne,
who served from 2011 through 2018.

The Board of Commissioners,
Management and Staff extend
heartfelt sympathies to his daughters
Dawn, Franka, Shirley and Nicole, and
to the entire family circle.

May he rest in peace.
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